
FAQ n.45826

FAQs:
Aircraft type training, Cabin Crew, Aircrew, Regulations

Question:
Do I have to undergo Aircraft type specific training and operator conversion training
with every new operator I join if I am already qualified on that aircraft type?

Answer:
Reference: Regulation (EU) No 965/2012 Air Operations, Annex III (Part ORO) is available on
EASA website.

Aircraft type specific training and operator conversion training is not transferable from one
operator to another as each operator may have its own customised aircraft cabin configurations
incl. differences in safety and emergency equipment and standard operating and emergency
procedures. Therefore, as required by ORO.CC.125, cabin crew members must complete
Aircraft type specific training and operator conversion training before being assigned to operate
on the operator’s aircraft.

Last updated:
20/03/2018

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/fr/faq/45826
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